South Jeroey Camare Group

Productions

1120 Fairmount Avenue
Vineland, NJ 08360

November 8, 2017

To: The Members of The DVCC,

I"d like to take this time to thank the members of the DVCC for their generous contribution
toward the Camaro Scholarship Fund at Cumberland County College. Your efforts have allowed
the continuation for a student to receive an outside contribution toward their education.

May I commend the DVCC for now having multiple charities to contribute to. Giving back to
different causes is a great way to set a positive example for the rest of the car hobby.
I bid a pleasant “Camaro” Autumn season to the fine members of the DVCC.
Once again, thank you for your support and generosity.

Sincerely,
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Benjamin F. Notaro, Jr.
Chairman
SJ Camaro Group Productions



